
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 1 Homework 

 

In Year 1 we will introduce Creative homework.  We will provide your child with a menu of activities 

related to the topic.  We hope you will work with your child to produce one of the ideas.  We invite the 

children to bring their creative homework into school where it is celebrated in a special year group 

assembly. 

 

We have invested in Spelling Shed and Maths Shed which are interactive computer resources that children 

can access at home and school.  Login details are below. 

 

In Maths we give children and parents more freedom to practise their maths skills in a variety of ways, 

through practical work or through interactive resources.  All children who bring in their maths homework 

book to be checked, will be rewarded.  There are always maths worksheets available for children to take 

home if needed.  Maths homework will begin after half term. 

 

The current homework expectations for a child in Year 1 are as follows: 
 

 Weekly spellings – handed out on a Thursday and tested on a Thursday. 

 Reading – at least three times per week please. 

 Maths skills. 

 

Half termly topic based homework. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Spelling Shed/Maths Shed 

Username: 

Password: 

          

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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